

Dear Fourth Graders,

Wow! Where did the summer go? I am very excited to hear about your awesome summer! I am preparing the classroom for our new school year together. Below are a few other items that I would like to add to the Fourth Grade general supply list, which can also be found on the Sunnymead Website. Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and I will see all of you in September!

Sincerely, Ms. Petrozzo

- · Hand sharpener
- · Post it notes
- · Pencil box
- · 5 composition notebooks (yellow, red, blue, green, black)
- · 5 folders (yellow, red, blue, green, black)

Optional.... We always welcome and appreciate donations of tissues and clorox wipes!

Thank you!

